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Thomas R. Barr








   Renee L. Edge
Circuit Clerk









 Chief Deputy Clerk

FAX SERVICES DISCONTINUED
 SEPTEMBER 1, 2022 
As of September 1, 2022, our office will no longer have the ability to send or receive faxes.  This change is a result of the phone servicing vendor announcing that fax services will be discontinued. 
Our office will not discontinue the processing of any filing services that are currently offered.  The only change will be the delivery method of such requests, which will now be sent electronically by email.  We ask that you please begin sending all requests and/or court documentation by email to gre-transfer@courts.mo.gov.  Processing, fees, and turn-around times will remain the same and handled in the same manner as they are now.  Our services include account billing, therefore fax account holders in good standing should not anticipate changes in billing procedures. 

All fax accounts that have been inactive for one or more years will be closed, and any funds remaining on deposit will be refunded to the account holder.  If you wish to close your fax account, please notify us, and we will refund any remaining balance on deposit.  Refunds will be sent through US Postal Services. Please notify our office of any changes in your mailing address.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact our office at (417) 868-4074.

Sincerely,

___________________________

Thomas R. Barr
Greene County Circuit Clerk

STATE OF MISSOURI, 31st JUDICIAL CIRCUIT


GREENE COUNTY CIRCUIT CLERK’S OFFICE


        1010 N. BOONVILLE AVENUE


SPRINGFIELD, MO 65802


                                  (417) 868-4074
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